
  
 

 

 
 

Planning transition to secondary school  

for pupils with SEND 
 

SENDIASS is offering a relaxed online session for parents and carers to 

help them plan the transition to secondary school for children with SEND.  

The session will be supported by a specialist teacher from the 

Communication and Interaction service. 

We will explore: 

• Information to look for to help you and your child prepare for working 

with school around transition 
 

• Transition meetings and resources to help you and your child share 

your views 
 

• Additional transition support and considerations 
 

Anyone who books will be sent a pre-recording of the session and an 

additional video for helping your child explore their feelings, lessen their 

anxieties, & build their confidence. 
 

9th November 2023    10am – 11:30am 
 

Click to register 
 

“This has helped massively!” 
 

“This has been of immediate benefit. I feel more ready to carry things 

forward now.” 
 

“Really helpful and informative.” 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/planning-transition-to-secondary-school-for-pupils-with-send-tickets-671415520897?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/planning-transition-to-secondary-school-for-pupils-with-send-tickets-671415520897?aff=oddtdtcreator

